‘SHARING GOD’S LOVE AT THE HEART OF OUR COMMUNITY’ 
NOTICES – 20th July Fifth Sunday after Trinity
I trust in God’s unfailing love
    for ever and ever.
Psalm 52:8b
 
Let them give thanks to the Lord for his unfailing love
    and his wonderful deeds for humankind.
Psalm 107: 31
 
Sunday 20th July   Psalm 107:23-31 and Luke 8:22-25
We are celebrating Sea Sunday
10.30 Morning Praise St George
 
Tuesday 22nd July
7.30 pm Bible Study/Home group
 
Thursday 17th  July
9 am Morning Prayer St George’s Church Hall
9.30 am Lay Worship Assistant training St George’s Church Hall
7pm Churches Together meeting Christ Church
 
Sunday 27th July
10.30 am Morning Praise St George
 
In our readings this week Jesus calms the storm. We live in a time of war and uncertainty, of unrest and fear. Our passage reminds us that even in a time of fear and doubt, God is ever present, and Jesus brings us true peace through the power of God. Nothing is impossible with God! How do you experience God’s power today? Our psalm reminds us to give thanks for God’s steadfast love and care.
 
This week please pray for… God’s wisdom to guide world leaders that they may find a way through the war and hatred bringing peace and hope to all who struggle with conflict, poverty and the global food crisis.
For God’s provision and protection guiding and strengthening us in compassion.
For the impact of climate change on the world as we navigate droughts and flash flooding.
That church families around the world would joyfully live out their faith with love and graciousness.
For the Crown Nominations Commission (CNM) as they discern who God is calling to the vital role of Archbishop.
For all the schools and colleges as they break up. May families and staff find rest and nourishment over the summer break.
 
Notices:
It has been a full, exciting and rewarding year setting up two pupil chaplaincies. It has been wonderful to work with Mary at Crockerne and Ann at St Mary’s. A very big thank you to you both! I am delighted that a member of the school staff will carry this on in the new academic year at Crockerne, and we have a new volunteer to join Ann in the New Year at St Mary’s.
Lucy’s leave: Monday 11th August – Monday 25th inclusive.
In order to keep the number of different emails to an absolute minimum, and reduce workload for Barbara, any future items you would like on the notices please can you email us: revLucycurate@outlook.com and pettybarbara59@gmail.com by Wednesday of each week. Many thanks.
 

